
NOTICE BOROUGH OF WHARTON MORRIS COUNTY, NEW JERSEY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mayor and Council meeting scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 has been 
cancelled, due to the current health emergency. All business that was scheduled to be discussed, including the second 
reading of O-06-20, will now be discussed at the next meeting scheduled for Monday, April 6, 2020. 

Dated: March 17, 2020 
 
GABRIELLE EVANGELISTA 
BOROUGH CLERK 
BOROUGH OF WHARTON 
 


